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Zadar, 25 February 2011

Dear Participants of the 7th Global Forum of the Global Parliamentarians on
Habitat, Dear Friends,

The City of Zadar has been given an exceptional occasion to be a proud host of
the 7th Global Forum of the Global Parliamentarians on Habitat from 18 to 20 May
2011.

Your arrival in Zadar and active participation in the work of this respectable
organisation give us the possibility of direct meeting and establishment of sincere
triendship.

We would be particularly glad if you decide to prolong your stay in Zadar
during the weekend, in the occasion of the Global Forum. Allow us the freedom to
offer you a complimentary one-day excursion on Saturday 21 May 2011 to one of five
national and three nature parks in the vicinity of Zadar. If you are interested in our
offer, we kindly ask you to book your excursion while registering.

On behalf of my fellow-citizens, my colleagues and myself, let me wish you
our sincerest welcome to this old town. Zadar will reveal to you the story about its
past, by whispering gently to you enchanting legends, while you walk through
Roman streets and squares and discover the beauty of the stone promenade and the
sea-shore. One story ends and gives place to another which will be told to you in
solemn sounds of the Sea Organ, ... and there are many more things to be discovered
once you are here.

Come and see for yourself this unique piece of history, splendidly combined
with modern architectural solutions, placed in the most beautiful place at the heart of
Adriatic, and eastern Mediterranean, come and feel at home!

With expressions of my deepest esteem, looking forward to welcome you in
Zadar in May,

Sincerely,

b f "»'rz.-?ﬂf'w (¥ P -t".-vlre;r 7. € A wnetidoer
dod. q"f"ﬂ-f,-"l 2OF-# T, ﬁ” i PR -mmﬁ-l?wrréwr:md'ﬂrﬁ @W-— sereinw for



